
  

                                                                      March 2024 
Parents, Guardians, and Students,  
  
Some friendly reminders this Spring: 
  
  

1. Senior parents:  Congratulations are extended to the Class of 2024.  Our 
Commencement exercises will be held on Tuesday evening, May 14, 2024 at 6:00 pm in 
the Cuyahoga Falls High School auditorium.  We would like to invite all family members 
to this celebration. Tickets are not required.  The fee for cap, gown and diploma is 
($55.00) for all seniors. If purchasing just a diploma, the fee is ($20.00). Cash is 
accepted, or please make checks/money orders payable to Schnee Learning Center. We 
are proud of the Class of 2024 and we thank you for all of your support. There will be a 
graduation letter and information forthcoming. 

 
2. Our Spring break starts on Monday, March 25th and goes through Friday, March 29th. 

The school will be closed for cleaning and maintenance updates during this time. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
March 8, Friday: no school for students; end of the 3rd quarter 
March 19, Tuesday: no school for students; voting in the building 
April 1, Monday: no school for students or staff; District Comp Day 
April 8, Monday: no school for students; Solar Eclipse day 
 

April will bring another round of state-mandated testing; these End of Course Exams are 
required for Graduation. Dates for these are still being determined.  
 

Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
  

  Sincerely,  
 
 
Tony Pallija 
Executive Director 
Schnee Learning Center 
2222 Issaquah St.  Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221 
330 -922-1966 Ext: 502520 
Fax: 330-945-4059 
Schneelearningcenter.org 


